
 

 
 
 
August 18, 2009        
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
RE: 2009 ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATIONS CNPI 
 EASTERN ONTARIO POWER (EB-2008-0222) AND CNPI – FORT ERIE (EB-2008-0223)  
 
 
On August 7, 2009, Canadian Niagara Power submitted Draft Rate Orders related to the above 
captioned electricity distribution rate applications. 
 
Upon review of these draft rate orders, a computational error was discovered relating to the 
determination of the weighted average long term debt rate.  The correction of this computational 
error adjusted the long term debt rate downward from 6.94% to 6.88%.  On August 14, 2009, 
Canadian Niagara Power provided Board staff revised calculations indicating the proper rate of 
6.88%. 
 
Accompanying this letter are revised Tariff of Rates and Charges for CNPI – Fort Erie and CNPI 
– Eastern Ontario Power.   
 
If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned at (905) 994 3634. 
 
Yours truly,  
 

 
Doug Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

 
1130 Bertie Street • P.O.Box 1218 • Fort Erie, Ontario L2A 5Y2 

Tel: 905-871-0330 • Fax: 905-871-8676 • www.cnpower.com 


